

3rd October 2017

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



School Photo's

The School Photograph Company will be in this Thursday 5th October in the junior hall. Siblings can have their photographs taken together please let their form teacher know in the morning. If you would like a photograph of your child with a brother or sister who does not attend this school, this can be done before school starts at 8:30 in the junior hall.



Parents

We would like to remind all parents to use the pathways provided and not cut through the car park whilst walking their children to the playground. This is a hazard and may cause an accident please refrain from using vehicle car parks to walk across.



Wednesday Word

The Wednesday Word will follow tomorrow.



atter Schoo

Clubs

After school clubs

There will be no Basketball club after school on Monday 9th October due to Year 6 residential at Buckden. Please make sure you pick your children up at 3pm.



Jewellery is not allowed

Children are not permitted to wear jewellery especially dangly earrings. Only studs are allowed.

The wearing of jewellery within school can be hazardous due to the fact that jewellery can become caught leading to injury, in particular when the child is involved in playtime activities.



Early Maths meeting for reception parents

On Thursday 5th October in the infant hall there will be an Early Maths meeting at 2pm for parents with children in reception classes.



Class Assembly

On Wednesday 4th October at 9.15am in the junior hall class 2RH (Mrs Hairsine) will hold their class assembly. Parents are welcome. Just a reminder class assembly is now on a Wednesday.

First Aid Awareness course

On Tuesday 10th October there is training for the above course available for parents, aunties, uncles and grandparents in the community room between 9.00 – 11.30am. To book a place please give your name to the office staff or to Mrs Sabir by Friday 6th October. Places are limited.



Class Mass

Class 4AJ Miss James class will have their class mass in church on Thursday 5th October 9.15am.



Tuck Shop will be open this Friday.